## Park Board Meeting

Present, Gary Hutchinson, Coach Holes, Stacy Solinski

Almost all the time slots are filled. The name and reason for using the Park were noted for each reservation.

Stacy will be sending a letter to Marcia Strong requesting a longer term for the Youth representative. We hope to extend it to 2-3 yrs.

The repair work on the fence is complete, Stacy will be getting ahold of Tom McNamara to send \$100 in payment for repairs. (Also a financial report)

Meeting adjourned 7:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Stacy Solinski

Park Board Secretary